
May 16, 2012 

Attn: Mr. David Meadows 

From: Mary Ann Plasencia 

RE:   Meeting Family Needs of TPSD Staff Members 

 

Jan Rogers, Joyner Teacher and member of the Teacher Advisory Council, would like to present a 

communication to the board on the results of recently polling all TPSD employees on the supervision 

needs of their children immediately before and after school at their child’s school, so that employees 

can arrive and depart from their respective schools in a timely manner.  

Attached are the results compiled from THS teacher and TAC member Shelly Miller. 103 employees 

responded to this email inquiry.  

 


